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Dear Inglewood Customer: 

On behalf of the City of Inglewood, Republic Services, your waste haul service provider, would 
like to make you aware that Beginning May 1, 2022, Inglewood residents will use their existing 
green cart that was previously used for yard clippings, will NOW be used for both green waste 
and organic waste, meaning, food scraps, food-soiled paper and yard clippings too. 

The change in cart use is driven by the Senate Bill 1383.  All California cities must comply with 
this mandate.   Multifamily properties and commercial businesses in Inglewood that have not 
already signed up for mandatory recycling programs will be issued a container for use to ensure 
compliance with the State law for recycling and organics.  

This new requirement is part of a Mandatory Recycling Ordinance established to reduce waste 
previously discarded in landfills.

For questions regarding this new program, please contact Republic Services at 800-299-4898 

Kindly, 
Republic Services


